

PTFA06

Monday, 29 March 2021 19:30

Present: Liz, Sarah W, Sam, Anna, Eleanor, Alice, Sarah B, Steph, Simon

Apologies:

1. Previous actions
 - a. Christmas Cards. Have not yet investigated alternative company. Action Alice.
 - b. Duck Race. Proved too difficult to organise -we have to do it through the office and they have limited capacity at present.
 - c. 50/50 club. Again too difficult to organise (see above).
 - d. Discussion around how to get around having to go through the office. Agreed to explore options eg Classlist/ payment through Bacs
 - e. Egg hunt has been set up and is ready for this week.
2. Communication
 - a. General discussion about how best to improve this under present restrictions.
 - b. Agreed that could possibly use Donna as our link teacher more effectively. Action Liz.
 - c. Frustration was expressed that the PTFA is currently unable to fundraise.
 - d. Feeling that Covid restrictions have impacted on the parent community and options as to how PTFA can support community through activities discussed.
 - e. Agreed that would use PTFA group email to share ideas rather than Classlist so that school could be party to ideas as they emerge.
 - f. Agreed that would be useful to have a (tightly monitored) PTFA Facebook page. Liaise with Mel. Action Sarah B and Sam.
3. End of year celebration
 - a. Idea to extend Summer Fayre into larger 'end of year celebration' discussed if restrictions allow. Agreed that would investigate options. Push for a Saturday event?
4. Xmas shop
 - a. Sam has already sourced cheap mugs for this year.

AOB

Donna has requested money for teddy bears for new Reception. Agreed in principle but would need to come out of current class funding until we can raise more funds. Currently in deficit for year.

Next Meeting Wed 21st April.